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The submissions on this file and the Inspector's reporl were ¢ a Board

meeting held on 05/05/2021

The Board decided to refuse permission for the foll#&ng €afons and

considerations

Reasons and Consideraticns

1. On the basis of the submus b in connection with the planning application

and appeal, the Board 4 fied that the application has been made by a

person who has. (a fict Iega! estate or interest in the land the subject of the

application to e rson to carry out works on the land that comprises the
LT81012, orgB¥he roval of those who have such legal estate or interest in the

LT81012 ddifon, the Board is not satisfied that the plans and particulars

he reguirements of Aricles 22 and 23 of the Planning and
Regulations, 2001, as amended, and particularly with Article
Article 22(2)(g), Aricle 22(4)(a) and Article 23(1)(e). In these
circumstances, it is considered that the Board is precluded fram giving further
consideration to the granting of permission for the development the subject of the

appeal
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2. The development for which retention permission is sought directly impacts on
local road LT81012. On the basis of the information submitted with the
application and appeal, the Board cannot be satisfied that the works carried out
to date, would not have a material adverse effect on the integrity of the existing
road at this location In this regard, the development for which retention
permission is sought weuld endanger public satety by reason of traffic hazard
and would conflict with Policy NNRP3 of the Mcnaghan County Development

Plan, 2019 to 2025, by way of failing to ensure that the carrying capact

seriously injure the amenities of the area, including the loca

would, therefore, be contrary to the proper planning and

Note: 0
The Board noted that it is the policy of the p thority, as expressed in the

Monaghan County Development Plgn. 28 to 2025 under policy AGP 1, to protect

of the area

permission is sought, would contravene this policy and would be prejudicial to public
health due to the risk of pollution of a source of public water supply However, it was
considered that this would constitute a new issue within the context of the appeal. In
this regard and noting the substantive reasons for refusal set out above, it was

decided not to pursue this matter further in the context of the current appeal
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In deciding not to accept the Inspector's recommendation to grant permission, the
Boardg, in addition to its reasons for refusal set out above, did not agree that the
development proposed for retention would not endanger public safety by reason of
traffic hazard, and did not consider it appropriate to grant permission for retention of
development subject to a condition which might result in its demolition. Furthermore
the Board did not consider it acceptable that the road might remain impassable for a

further unspecified period while remedial works are agreed and implement
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